LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WESTWOOD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

W5 NOV 12 P W 51
The Westwood Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday,
December 7, 2015 at 7:30pm in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room'to'discusst
the renewal of all Common Victualler license including alcotbl and WESTWOOD
entertainment licenses, Automobile Dealer Class I and Class II, Junk
Collector, Livery and Taxi Company licenses for the 2016 calendar year.
Questions or statements can be placed in writing to the Selectmen’s Office,
580 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090 or by phone at 781-326-4172.

Michael Walsh, Chairman
Board of Selectmen
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